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INFORMATION NOTE 

 

Preparatory Meeting of the United Nations Climate Change Conference  

Pre-COP 25, San José, Costa Rica 

 
 

On behalf of the Government of Costa Rica, the secretariat would like to share information 

regarding the organization, logistics and visa requirements related to the Preparatory Meeting of the 

Twenty-Fifth Conference of the Parties of the United Nations Framework Convention on Climate 

Change, Pre-COP 25, to be held from 8 to10 October 2019, in San José, Costa Rica. 

 

To register for the meeting, representatives of intergovernmental organizations and non-

governmental organizations admitted as observers by the Conference of the Parties should visit the 

following link to complete the necessary registration procedure: 

https://www.precop25costarica.com/registro-para-delegaciones-internacionales/ 

 

Please note that each participant is responsible for obtaining their own visa. Participants requiring 

a visa are advised that the Government of Costa Rica will assist in obtaining a visa upon arrival. 

Participants who require assistance with the issuance of a visa should submit the following document as 

soon as possible to cvideche@rree.go.cr.  

 

•  A legible photocopy of the front page of the passport (please indicate if it is an Ordinary, 

Official or Diplomatic passport). Passports must have a six-month validity.  

 

The secretariat would like to point out that a yellow fever international vaccine certificate will be 

requested upon arrival in Costa Rica. The detailed list of countries required to present this document can 

be found on page 3 of the Pre-COP25 Operating Manual at the following link: 

https://www.precop25costarica.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/09/pre-cop25-manual_en.pdf. 

 

For more information on Pre-COP25, please visit the website: https://www.precop25costarica.com. 

 

 

 

UNFCCC secretariat 

 

 

 

Distribution:  To all intergovernmental organizations and non-governmental organizations admitted as 

observers by the Conference of the Parties. 
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